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Dear Commissioner,
There has not been any research, or any precedent, to indicate that the Bylong Valley Coal
 Project will not have irreversible detrimental damage to the entire Bylong River and
 Bylong valley underground Aquifers.
The long term effect on the environmental ecology and agricultural production that will be
 caused by this must not be allowed to happen.
On the driest inhabited continent on earth we cannot afford to destroy valuable water
 resources for short term benefit.

Best regards,
Robert Ward
Director 
Austarm Machinery Pty Ltd
Ph. 
Mb. 




